Privacy | have read and acknowledge how Council will use and disclose my personal information.

acknowledgement:

*

Name: * Luca Sbardella

Phone number: * _

Date of Council Tuesday 26 July 2022

meeting: *

Agenda item title: Public Toilet on Faraday St

*

Please write your submission in the space provided below and submit by no later than 10am on the day of the

scheduled meeting. We encourage you to make your submission as early as possible.

In my capacity as a president of Carlton Inc, representing all the Traders on Lygon Street, and director and owner of
one of the oldest and most recognisable businesses on Lygon Street being King and Godfree, | strongly oppose the
positioning of any toilet near our main street which relies heavily upon outdoor dining. When this proposed toilet
was first brought to Carlton Inc’s attention a number of years ago we provided a petition against it, signed by the
majority of traders in the area, with supporting photos of the Piazza Italia public toilets that are consistently
covered in graffiti and where are number of homeless people take shelter. As a compromise we suggested that if it
had to be put anywhere, it be placed in your proposed position 4, which would not affect our businesses or
residential homes, and where it would have the most use being near a large public transport depot. The precedent
set with the public toilet near the Piazza has only shown us that these proposed toilets will significantly detract
from any visitors wishing to dine in our area, as who in their right mind would want to eat and drink near a toilet.
My family owns a number of residential properties in the area and have never had any issues with public urination
or defecation in our 70 years experience in the area, so | am perplexed as to why this toilet is being proposed in
the first place. Three of your proposed locations will affect three of the most prominent businesses and draw cards
to the area. It is an insult to the hard work and investment they have made to make Carlton what it is today. |

implore you to use some common sense and to place this toilets in a position that will least affect the surrounding



businesses which would be position 4. Carlton inc has for the last three years asked for a number of improvements
to be made to our street that have been based upon the traders day to day experience, and yet it is the Carlton
Residents Association that has had the ability to put this proposition through against the will of the business and
land owners who will be most affected by it. | do not understand why their opinions matter more to the City of
Melbourne than the businesses that have been truly struggling to survive over these past few trying years. | strongly
believe that if the homelessness issue was addressed and rectified we would not have the need for these proposed

toilets and that these toilets will only entice more homeless to the area. Thank you for your time.

Regards,

Luca Sbardella.
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Privacy | have read and acknowledge how Council will use and disclose my personal information.

acknowledgement:

*

Name: * Luisa Valmorbida

Phone number: * _

Date of Council Tuesday 26 July 2022

meeting: *

Agenda item title: Agenda Item 6.1 Public Toilet Faraday Street

*

Please write your submission in the space provided below and submit by no later than 10am on the day of the

scheduled meeting. We encourage you to make your submission as early as possible.

King and Godfree have made submissions, delivered petitions from residents and patrons, and met with council
over the last 4 (?) years to object to the proposal of Public toilets in Faraday Street adjacent to our premises.

Over the last 8 years we have been involved in lengthy, expensive and protracted planning sessions with the City of
Melbourne and the heritage department to obtain planning permits to renovate our heritage listed building.

We altered plans so as to fit in with the heritage of the street scape and our building, to meet with the requirements
of these departments.

Especially we had to ensure that our building did not visually impact the view from the street.

The idea that a public toilet now be allowed to be placed outside our front door within 6 metres of curb side tables
and entry defies belief.

The preferred option is near the tram stop, or in near Cardigan Street, close to the kitchen for the homeless or
adjacent to the now de commissioned public toilets on the east side of Faraday Street.

You may all be aware of the impact of Covid on our business . How can we leave curb side tables so close to a pubic
toilet? One only needs to see the filthy condition the public toilet adjacent to Carlton Gardens to imagine the impact
to our business.

What of the 'Heritage " street scape which we spent countless amounts of money to retain and the council spend



endless hours to ensure?

King and Godfree features in advertisements for Melbourne which the council have made and paid for by the
council , which are currently screening on TVC, yet you propose to disfigure the vision with a public toilet?
Please choose an alternate site.

Luisa Valmorbida

Owner King and Godfree
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Privacy acknowledgement: * | have read and acknowledge how Council will use and disclose my

personal information.
Name: * Mark Ridgeway

Phone number: *

Emil adress: I

Date of Council meeting: * Tuesday 26 July 2022
Agenda item title: * toilets faraday st

Please write your submission in the space We object strongly to public toilets being installed at the intersection
provided below and submit by no later than of lygon and faraday st outside king and godfrey's . Businesses are
10am on the day of the scheduled meeting. trying to recover from the pandemic and everything else council has
We encourage you to make your submission thrown at them

as early as possible.

Do you also wish to attend the Council No
meeting in person, noting that there is no
provision to make verbal submissions at

Council meetings? *



Privacy acknowledgement: *

Name: *

Phone number: *

Email address: *

Date of Council meeting: *

Agenda item title: *

Please write your submission in the space
provided below and submit by no later than

10am on the day of the scheduled meeting.

We encourage you to make your submission

as early as possible.

Do you also wish to attend the Council
meeting in person, noting that there is no
provision to make verbal submissions at

Council meetings? *

| have read and acknowledge how Council will use and disclose my

personal information.
Karl Hessian
Tuesday 26 July 2022

6.3 Opportunities for international engagement

1. | support the recommendation.

2. | strongly encourage Cr Hakim to go to the Auckland Theatre

Company/Pacific Underground production of "Dawn Raids" by Oscar

-while he is visiting.

3. | encourage the city to turn its mind to other opportunities for
international engagement, noting that (1) Dunedin, like Melbourne, is
a UNESCO City of Literature; and (2) there are milestone anniversaries
in the next six years for Melbourne's sister city relationships,

including the 50th anniversary of that with Osaka (2028).

No



Dear City of Melbourne Meeting Group Team

This is a written submission in regards to the Council meeting on Tuesday 26 July 2022, and in particular
Agenda Item 6.3 Management report to Council - Opportunities for international engagement.

Thanks to Alison Leighton and the management team for the time and effort that they have put into
preparing this report.

| support the recommendations from the management team . Councillor Jamal Hakim and the City of
Melbourne should benefit a great deal from this overseas trip to Aotearoa. Councillor Jamal Hakim should
be encouraged to enjoy the experience of learning more about Auckland and its creative sector, and to
embrace the role of sharing Melbournes story with our friends across the ditch. Melbourne is an
international city and it is appropriate for the Lord Mayor, Councillors and City of Melbournes
management team to travel overseas to enhance Melbournes reputation and extend its knowledge and
skills base.

Melbourne is the music capital of Australia. City of Melbourne has been very pro-active in encouraging and
supporting the music industry through difficult times. Melbourne Music Week (MMW) is now recognised
as an important music festival, and is embraced by musicians and industry.The music scene in Auckland is
a vital part of that city's cultural landscape, and is a huge part of Aucklands identity. A prime example of
the pride New Zealanders have with their music scene is that when New Zealand Prime Minister Jacinda
Ardern had her first meeting with Prime Minister Anthony Albanese, as a gift she presented to the PM
music album releases from New Zealand's legendary Flying Nun label - including records by Aldous
Harding, The Clean, and Reb Fountain. In an egalitarian manner, Prime Minister Anthony Albanese gave
the NZ PM vinyl records from Spiderbait (Victorian band), Midnight Oil (NSW band) and
Powderfinger(Queensland).

The New Zealand Music Commission gives great encouragement and support to local New Zealand
musicians. The Going Global Music Summit is a two day specialised music industry conference taking place
at Roundhead Studios in Auckland. It offers Aotearoa musicians and industry further education, inspiration
and the chance to connect to the global music industry.

The Summit is on Friday 2nd September and Saturday 3rd September.

Independent Music New Zealand (IMNZ)

Auckland

Chairperson -
General Manager -



New Zealand Music Commission announced that Che Pope would be the keynote speaker at the Going
Global Music Summit 2022.

New Zealand Music Commission
Upstairs

Auckland

Administrator -
email -

Cr Hakim could consider having meetings with IMNZ and New Zealand Music Commission. The Melbourne
Music Week should be mentioned at any meetings with people from the music scene in Auckland. In
conversation Cr Hakim should mention the deep respect Melbourne musicians and industry have for New
Zealand bands and musicians.

For example, one of the best gigs | had the privilege to experience was NZ band Bailter Space performing
at The Punters Club, in 1994. It was pure sonic brilliance. They had just released their
Robot World album. Bailter Space are performing in New York at the Mercury Lounge on the 1st of
September 2022. They remain relevant. Just ask NZ musos what they think and feel about Bailter Space.

Cr Hakim could ask for a tour of Roundhead Studios, after talking with Music Victoria and APRA AMCOS
prior to the New Zealand fact finding mission. The studio is a phenomenal space, with fantastic
microphones and recording equipment and a great range of musical instruments.

Roundhead Studios
Auckland

Studio Manager -
email -

APRA AMCOS

ermai - I

City of Melbourne should consider meeting in Melbourne one of the team from APRA AMCOS, prior to
travelling to New Zealand.

City of Melbourne should be aware of one of the greatest vinyl record stores on Planet Earth. When in
Wellington, NZ -

Flying Nun
Record Shop

Wellington
Open Thu, Fri, Sat

Although MMW focuses on local Victorian musicians, in the context of the deep respect that Melbourne
musos have for Flying Nun musical artists, a showcase concert featuring Flying Nun musical artists like
Marlon Williams and Aldous Harding during MMW should be considered. It would be an absolute winner.



Animation

Melbourne has a vibrant animation industry. Particular thanks should go to the Animation posse at
Melbourne International Animation Festival (MIAF) for all the fantastic work they do in promoting and
supporting both local and international Animation artists, studios and industry.

There is an Animation Studio that ,by coincidence, has studios in both Auckland and Melbourne.

Yufkoo
Auckland Studio

Auckland CBD 1010

Yufkoo
Melbourne Studio

Southbank 3006
Melbourne

Having a meeting with the Directors, Designers and Animation team at Yufkoo would enable City of
Melbourne to attain greater insight and perspective into the Auckland approach to the creative sector.

Further NZ Animation Studios -
Bunker, award-winning multidisciplinary studio based in Britomart, Auckland.
Bunker

Levy Building, Level 2

Auckland

Cr Hakim and City of Melbourne should consider meeting with the animators, designers and illustrators at
Vinewood Animation Studios.

Vinewood Animation Studios

Auckland

emai -

Should Cr Hakim have meetings with all the above creative teams in Auckland, he will gain a better
understanding of what drives the creative engine of Auckland. Choosing a visit to Auckland is a brilliant
decision by City of Melbourne.

Best regards,
Chris Thrum



Dear City of Melbourne Meeting Group Team

This is a written response to the Council meeting of Tuesday 26 July 2022 and in particular Agenda ltem
7.1 - Notice of Motion, Lord Mayor Sally Capp: 26 January.

Thanks to Lord Mayor Sally Capp for putting forward this motion, and for Cr Dr Ball for seconding the
motion. | support this motion, and Councillors should be encouraged to talk with the Lord Mayor and Cr Dr
Ball in regards to this matter.

This motion is a positive move by the Lord Mayor, and is consistent and in harmony with the City of
Melbournes commitment to reconciliation.

Best regards,
Chris Thrum





